
TILDARG PRIMARY SCHOOL 

UPDATE – 2nd DECEMBER 2019 

CALENDARS:  
Our 2020 School Calendar has arrived, price £6 and they will be on sale at our Christmas Fair.  We would appreciate your support 

in purchasing these Calendars and we thank Rachel Davis for kindly taking the photographs. 

 

REMINDERS: 

TUESDAY 3rd DEC. 2019:   Contributions for the Bag2School Fund Raising initiative to be brought to school for collection. 

WEDNESDAY 4th DECEMBER 2019:    

 Early Finish: All pupils will go home at 2pm to enable set up for our Christmas Fair.  Our Christmas light switch on will 

commence at 6.30pm.  We will meet in the school playground, entry via large playground gate only.  Our Fair will start 

after this event, entry via front door of school only.     Please plan to come along to support our P.T.A. and do bring your 

friends. 

THURSDAY 5th DEC. 2019:   

 VISIT TO W5 (P1& P2)   11am LATE START            

             Our P1 and P2 pupils will leave school at 11.15am for W5 and should be picked up at school at 3pm.  As pupils will not  

              be eating lunch in school, we would ask that they eat something substantial before coming to school.  

         A small break and a re-sealable drink can be brought in their coat pocket. Children should wear school uniform and  

              bring a coat                                                          

 PANTOMIME (P3-P7)      11am LATE START 

             P3-P7 will leave school at 12noon for the Opera House, returning at 4.45pm approx.  Children will eat their packed  

             lunch in school between 11am and 11.50am.  Children should wear their school uniform, and bring a coat.   

             A small packet of sweets and a re-sealable (non-fizzy) drink may be brought, which must fit in their coat pockets.  

FRIDAY 6th DEC. 2019: 

 ALL PHOTOGRAPH ORDERS must be returned by Friday 6th Dec., please. 

 

K. S. Dickson 

Principal. 



 


